
 

Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales Company of America, 
a Division of Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 10th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102 

 June 2023 

 

Panasonic Corporation Industry Company 

Industrial Device Business Division 

Notice of temporary suspension of shipment of GT707, 

Programmable Display 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to inform you that we temporarily have suspended the shipping of AIG707WCL1G2 touch 

screens. The material used for the outer case of the product has been withdrawn from UL certification 

due to circumstances with the manufacturer of the molding material. We will resume the delivery once 

we have completed the necessary measures to obtain the UL certification again. 

 

Applicable product 

Programmable Display GT707 series 

Part number: AIG707WCL1G2 

 

Shipment suspension period 

From June 2023 until further notice 

 

We will inform you as soon as we have a timeline for the resumption of shipments. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Industrial Device Business Division, Panasonic Industry Co., Ltd. 

 

Sincerely, 

Panasonic Industrial Sales Division Product Team 


